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June 26, 2020 

Ms. Debra Howland 
Executive Director and Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street 
Concord, NH  03301 

Re: DT 20-____ (Emergency Petition of Dunbarton Telephone Company, Inc.) 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

Enclosed for filing, on behalf of Dunbarton Telephone Company, Inc. (“DTC”), is DTC’s 
Emergency Petition to modify the service territory boundary it shares with Consolidated 
Communications in the Town of Dunbarton.  The Emergency Petition arises from a petition of 
affected customers in the Town seeking access to high-speed broadband Internet service for 
remote work and other activities affected by the COVID-19 pandemic. Consolidated consents 
to the Emergency Petition. 

Hardcopies of this filing will not follow, in accordance with your letter of March 17, 2020, 
waiving the Commission’s paper filing requirements. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Very truly yours, 

Paul J. Phillips 
Counsel for Dunbarton Telephone Company, Inc. 

cc: David K. Wiesner, Esq. 
Amanda Noonan, Director 
D. Maurice Kreis, Esq. 
Sarah Davis, Esq., Consolidated Communications 
David Montgomery, President, Dunbarton Telephone Company, Inc. 
Affected customers, per Exhibit DTC-2 (by U.S. mail) 


